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Nursery 

This week the children 

in Nursery found out 

what it would be like to 

be a carpenter. They 

used screwdrivers, 

hammers and hand 

saws to experience 

working with wood. 

They were all very 

sensible and followed 

all the instructions, as 

they added nails and 

screws to their piece of 

wood. They enjoyed it 

so much we are going 

to do it again next 

week! Mrs H Ranford 

 
Year 2 

This week Year 2 have finished sewing to create their fabulous felt faces as part of their 

DT. Mrs S Finlow 



 
 

  
 

Friday 11th July  

Sports Day for pupils in  

Reception – Year 6 

pupils to wear PE kit to school 

 

9.30am - 10.30am  

Fun on the Field –– pupils and staff only 

Morning carousel of fun activities  

– no visitors to morning activities 

 

12.00pm - 1.00pm 

Whole School Family Picnic  
(no hot lunches available) 

Parents and carers invited to join our 

Family Picnic in our lovely school grounds 

 

1.00pm - 2.30pm  

Sports Day Track Events  

All pupils from Reception – Year 6 will be 

taking part in track events – families 

welcome to attend and cheer on the 

children 

 

Please join us from 12.00pm onwards  

on Friday 11th July - all welcome. 

 

 

Thursday 10th July 1.30pm - 3.00pm 

Nursery Sports Day  

– families welcome to attend 
 

 

 

 
Year 3 

In English, Year 3 have been busy 

creating story monsters. The children 

designed their monsters and brought 

them to life using online animation. 

The children are looking forward to 

writing their monster stories next 

week! Miss E Boddice 

 



 
 

  

After School Clubs:   

Next week is the last week for after school activity clubs, clubs 

end on Thursday 10th July. 
 

 

Joel (Y2) 

Sofia (Y4) 

Faith (Y4) 

Alex (Y2) 

 
Attendance:   
 

Attendance this week is: 
 

97.5%    
            

A reminder that if your 

child is well enough to 

attend school, please 

send them as it is vital 

they attend school as 

regularly as possible. If 

your child has been off 

school with a sickness 

bug, they need to be 

48 hours clear before 

they return.   

 

Absences must be 

reported daily either 

via message through 

the MCAS app,  

emailing gunwin@st-

peters.hereford.sch.u

k or calling the 

school on 01885 

483237.  
 
 

Highest Class 

attendance this 

week goes to: 

YEAR 4 
with 100% 
attendance 
Well done Year 4!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Pool Party on Tuesday 8th July 
 

Please help us out… 

We’re looking to borrow  

a couple of paddling pools 

and would also love any inflatables you can  

lend us for the day.  

Please let the us know if you have anything 

suitable. Thanks in advance!  Mr L Hollywell 
 

mailto:gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk
mailto:gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk
mailto:gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk


 
 

  

Monday Year 4 wear kit to school 

Wednesday 
Reception wear kit to school 

Year 2 wear kit to school 

Thursday 
Year 3 wear kit to school  

Year 1 wear kit to school 

Friday 
Year 6 bring kit to school to change  

Year 5 bring kit to school to change 

 

 

 

Awards:  

 
Pupil of the 

Week 
Book Worm 

Behaviour 
Champion 

Nursery Diego Harley Daisy 

Reception Jasper Fabio Ella 

Year 1 Francias Archer Fearne 

Year 2 Gus Felix Elsie 

Year 3 Molly Derry Thomas 

Year 4 Evlin Johan Hubert 

Year 5 Daisy Jackson Fatme 

Year 6 - - - 
 

When children come in to school 

dressed in their PE kit it allows for 

more time to be used for physical 

activity rather than time taken up 

changing. 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your diary: 

July  

8th Whole School Treat Day – Pool Party – see poster for details 

9th  Move Up Morning all year groups 9.30am-11.30am 

9th Nursery ‘Stay and Play for new Nursery children 10.00am-11.00am 

9th  Meet the Teacher for Parents, 3.30pm-4.00pm  

9th Great Athletes – sponsored event in school – see details below 

10th Sports Day – Nursery, 1.30pm-2.30pm 

10th iRock Band Performance to Pupils and Parents of performers 9.30am 

11th Sports Day – Reception – Year 6 

11th Family Picnic 12.00pm-1.00pm – see poster for details 

14th School Reports to be sent out to parents 

15th  Summer Gala, 2.00pm and 6.00pm performance – tickets available £1 each 

16th Reception Graduation Assembly 9.30am 

16th  Nursery Graduation Assembly 1.30pm 

16th Year 6 Treat Day 

17th Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Awards Assembly 9.30am – details to follow 

18th  End of year 2024-2025 

September  

3rd Autumn Term 2025-2026 begins 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

After School Club: 

3:30pm - 4:30pm   £5.00 per child 

4:30pm - 5:30pm   £2.00 per child 

5:30pm - 6.00pm   £1.00 per child 

Breakfast Club and 

After School 

Provision:  
 

 

Breakfast Club: 

7:30am - 8:45am   £3.50 per child

  

Breakfast served from  

7.30am-8.15am  

 



 
 

  

 Year 6 Legacy Project 

Despite most of the Year 6 pupils attending their induction days at the QE, the remaining 

pupils continued to work hard to raise money towards their Legacy Project. This week they 

sold ice creams and ice pops and have raised an amazing £120.50. 
 

The total money raised so far is an outstanding £550.31! A fabulous effort Year 6. 
 

Next week, will be our final week of fundraising. We will be selling sweet treats and cakes 

on THURSDAY ONLY. The Year 6 have also very kindly offered to purchase ice pops, 

using some of their profits, for all of the children to enjoy at Sports Day next week (no 

charge for these!) 
 

A HUGE thank you to you all for sending money in to help support our Year 6's to raise 

money for their Legacy project. The planning to regenerate the pond area is already 

underway, and all the money raised by our wonderful Year 6's will help contribute towards 

this. Well Done Year 6- you will be first Legends of St Peter's! Mrs S Nash 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform for Autumn Term:   
St Peter’s uniform can be purchased from Monkhouse 

Schoolwear Specialists.   

Please follow this link: 

https://www.monkhouse.com/school/st-peter-s-primary-

school-urn-116666-id-372105 
 

Monkhouse have a shop in Hereford where you can 

purchase St Peter’s logo uniform ‘off the shelf’. 

Plain uniform is stocked in most supermarkets. 
 

Uniform: School jumper or  

Cardigan or plain green jumper  

or cardigan. Plain yellow/gold  

polo shirt, grey or black trousers/shorts, grey or black 

skirt.  Black, grey or white socks, black shoes.  

Green checked summer dresses. 
 

PE Kit: 

White T-shirt, black shorts, (black  

leggings or joggers for cooler days). Pumps or trainers. 
 

Forest School Kit: 

Home clothes – long sleeved top  

and long trousers. Waterproof  

coat, outdoor shoes/boots or wellies.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-loved Uniform: 

We have lots of preloved 

uniform in stock. 

 

Every day next week 

starting on Monday 7th 

July we will put the 

uniform outside the front 

entrance. Please feel 

free to take what you 

need. 
 

If you wish to donate any 

pre-loved uniform items, 

they must be in good 

condition and clean.  
 

Please drop them into 

the school office. 
 

 

First come first served 
while donations last! 

Uniform Giveaway 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Stay and Play 

If you have, or if someone you know has a child on our Nursery waiting list our Nursery  

Team would like to invite you to a ‘Stay and Play’ session in our Nursery classroom on  

Wednesday 9th July, 10.00am-11.00am.  This session will give you and your child the  

opportunity to meet the Nursery Team, familiarize yourself with the surroundings and for your little 

one to meet their new classmates.  Children can play and explore our wonderful Nursery classroom 

and you can ask any question you might have. Miss Rutherford and Mrs Ranford 
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 Here for Herefordshire Holidays 

(HAF) Programme  

 

Exciting activities for Herefordshire 

children who are eligible for benefit 

related free school meals this summer! 

The programme is running from 

Monday 28th July to Friday 22nd 

August. If you are a parent or carer of 

a school aged child 5 to 16 years old 

(Reception to year 11) who is eligible 

for benefits-related free school meals, 

you can book up to 16 sessions of free 

activities. Your child/young person will 

also receive a free nutritious meal 

during each session.  

 

The ‘Here for Herefordshire Holidays’ 

programme which is funded by the 

Department for Education aims to get 

young people involved with new, fun 

activities. There is a wide range of 

activities on offer across the county, 

these include coding, farm days, 

football, theatre, cheerleading, dance, 

circus skills, bush craft, pony days, 

gym classes, swimming and more.  

 

Places can be booked for eligible 

children from Tuesday 1st July at 

midday: Here for Herefordshire 

Holidays Programme - Talk 

Community Directory Places are 

limited and will be allocated on a ‘first 

come first served’ basis. We 

understand children aren’t always able 

to attend booked activities, however, 

we would kindly request that if your 

child is unable to attend, you cancel 

their session via the booking system to 

enable others to book on.  

 

If you have a question about the ‘Here 

for Herefordshire Holidays’ 

Programme, please contact the team:  

 

HAF@herefordshire.gov.ukAF@herefo

rdshire.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Tuesday 
    15th July 
 

 

 

 

Tickets now available from the school 

office.  Limited to two per family in the first 

instance, spare may be available from 8th 

July. 

Tickets are £1 each 

Don’t miss out! 

 
If you have ordered via MCAS, please 

return your slip to specify the time 

preferred. 
 



 
 

 

Aretha Franklin 

WEDNESDAY 9TH JULY 2025 

Team GB athlete Nekoda Smythe-Davis will be 

visiting us and leading a sponsored fitness circuit 

with all pupils followed by a motivational 

assembly and Q&A session. The aim of the event 

is to inspire every child to be more physically 

active, but just as importantly, encourage them to 

discover and pursue their passion in life.  

 The event will both connect the pupils to an 

extraordinary athlete role model and raise money 

for new sports equipment to improve physical 

activity in the school, as well as supporting both 

athletes and para-athletes, so that they can 

continue to inspire the next generation. 

You can also sponsor your child by visiting: 

www.greatathletes.org and clicking on the button 

“Set up a Fundraising Page”. Alternatively, you 

can scan the QR code to go directly to the online 

sponsorship page.  

 

 

http://www.greatathletes.org/

